Notice

Temporary Change in Shree Sai Baba Samadhi Mandir Darshan

"As suggested by Chhatrapati Shivaji Maharaj Vastu Sangrahalaya (CSMVS), Mumbai to
preserve the data of Shree Sai Baba's marble (Italian marble) idol through 3D scanning, the
members of various expert committees formed as per the suggestion will be visiting Shirdi on
20/12/2024 to inspect the Shree Sai Baba Samadhi Mandir. Therefore, the Samadhi Mandir
will remain closed for darshan from 1:45 PM to 4:30 PM on 20/12/2024. All devotees are
requested to take note of this and plan their pilgrimage accordingly. Shree Sai Baba Sansthan
is grateful for your cooperation."
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